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Unexpected Gas Outage in the Kenwood Neighborhood

[DULUTH, MN] - The City of Duluth would like to notify residents in the Kenwood neighborhood of
an unexpected gas outage. 175 homes are affected in an area surrounded by the following
streets: Buffalo, East Niagara, East Toldedo, Altavia, Lion Street, and Missouri Avenue.

The City of Duluth will be working through the night to relight services at homes in the affected
area. To assist the crew, residents are instructed to turn their front porch light on to indicate that
they are home and do not have gas service.
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